
From: Tim Larson [mailto:tlarson@sonic.net] 
Sent: Friday, February 29, 2008 9:09 AM 
To: Blanchard, Billie C. 
Subject: Sunrise PowerLink stinks... 
 
Please do not ruin Anza-Borrego with this huge waste of money and needless 
environmental impact. I camp and hike there often. 
 
Tim Larson, Sonoma County CA. 
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